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Channel 9 over-stepped the mark
FamilyVoice supports Warren Tredrea’s decision to take on his former employee over their 
decision to sack him for not receiving the Covid-19 jab.  
 
No employer, or authority, should unjustly remove the freedom of employees to work, apart 
from health emergencies. The Covid emergency is over, so Tredrea should have been 
reinstated, Victorian Sate Director, Alan Barron said.
 
The freedom to pursue work is expounded in Article 23 of the Universal Declaration of 
Human Rights (UDHR), and the Nuremburg Code protects a person’s right to choose what 
he thinks is appropriate treatment for him. 
 
Channel 9’s dismissal of Warren Tredrea was unreasonable and not justified in the 
circumstances.  
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